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Assembly Chamber, Sacramento
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Pursuant to the provisions of Joint Rule 59, the following Assembly
Journal for the 1995-96 Regular Session was printed while the
Assembly was in Interim Study Recess containing information
received as of this publication date:

COMMUNICATIONS
The following communications were presented by the Chief Clerk,
and ordered printed in the Journal:
December 20, 1995

E. Dotson Wilson

Chief Clerk

State Capitol, Room 3196
Sacramento, California

Dear Mr. Wilson: Pursuant to the Rules, the following Democratic
appointments are effective immediately:

Assemblymember Louis Caldera—Chair, Assembly Budget
Committee

Assemblymember Sheila Kuehl—Chair, Assembly Judiciary
Committee

Assemblymember Antonio Villaraigosa—Chair, Transportation
Committee

Assemblymember Grace Napolitano—Chair, Housing and
Community Development Committee

Assemblymember Kevin Murray—Assistant Minority Floor
Leader

In accordance with these appointments, Assemblymembers
Vasconcellos, Isenberg, Hauser and myself have resigned their
respective chairmanships.

Thanks for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
RICHARD KATZ
Democratic Floor Leader
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Explanation of Vote—Assembly Bill No. 112
December 20, 1995

E. Dotson Wilson
Chief Clerk
State Capitol, Room 3196
Sacramento, California
Dear Dotson: Over the course of the interim, it was determined
that I was inadvertently recorded as an “aye” vote on AB 112 (W.
Murray), which was taken on June 19, 1995. My intention was to vote
“no” on this measure, as I did on May 11, 1995, on the Assembly floor.
I would like the Journal to reflect this correction as soon as possible
with the following explanation:
On June 19, 1995, I was mistakenly recorded as an “aye” vote
on AB 112 (W. Murray). I did not cast such a vote nor did I
support this bill, as was evidenced by my “no” vote on the
same bill on May 11, 1995. Accordingly, I would like the
Assembly Daily Journal to note the correction.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
CURTIS R. TUCKER, JR.

Assembly Member
Fifty-first District

BRIAN SETENCICH, Speaker
PAM CAVILEER, Minute Clerk



	
	

